
Union launches campaign against unfair wages 
 Denmark 

(December 2016) The FOA public services union has launched a campaign to 
highlight a 100 years of unfair pay, focusing on undervalued jobs which are 
dominated by women. The union cites a new report, 'Gender segregation and wage 
differentials between women and men in the private and public sectors', which 
shows the extent of the pay gap between traditionally "male" jobs and traditionally 
"female" jobs. The union wants to see radical change and appreciation of the skills, 
commitment and effort required to do many jobs in the care sector.
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